LOUGHBOROUGH UNIVERSITY

LEARNING AND TEACHING COMMITTEE

CURRICULUM SUB-COMMITTEE

A proposal for a new programme

Senate requires that strategic proposals for new programmes include evidence of adequate consultation within the University.  

Strategic Phase
Consultation is required with:



Academic Departments which have common terminology in their programme titles and for 


which this may be a concern e.g. Business, Management, Design

Operational Phase

Consultation is required with:



Academic departments which will provide teaching to the programme


Academic departments which have relevant expertise or common interests


The Pilkington Library


The Careers Centre

Media Services


Computing Services


Professional Development (where appropriate for the development, support and  


provision of distance learning)

YOU MUST allow the above Departments and Support Services at least 10 days to read your proposal and complete this form.

The originating department should complete (1), (2) and (3), and request the Head of each Department or Service consulted to complete the section below (in legible form, preferably typed).
(1)
SUBJECT OF PROPOSALS:


(2)
ORIGINATING DEPARTMENT:


(3)
DEPARTMENT CONSULTED ABOUT THE PROPOSALS:


The Head of the Department consulted should sign below to confirm that adequate consultation has taken place.   (This will not be taken to imply that agreement has necessarily been reached.)
ASPECTS ON WHICH THE DEPARTMENT HAS BEEN CONSULTED:

ANY COMMENTS BY THE HEAD OF DEPARTMENT CONSULTED:

SIGNATURE OF HEAD OF DEPARTMENT:



DATE:


[October 2005]

